
From: Natalie Dabarera <Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 8 October 2019 2:59 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2017/57, AM2017/58 4 yearly review of the Restaurant Award and the Hospitality 
Award -substantive issues  
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the Statement dated 7 October 2019 and the notification that the matter will be listed 
for Conference before Commissioner Lee in Melbourne following the hearing.  
 
Unfortunately, United Voice will not be able to be present in Melbourne for this matter. We will 
attend from Sydney via video-link. We note video-link facilities have been made available.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Natalie Dabarera 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice 
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